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HUD RELEASES $4.2 MILLION TO BLUEFIELD, HUNTINGTON, AND BECKLEY

WASHINGION, D.C. —— U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) today announced
that the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has awarded
$4.2 million in Comprehensive Improvement Assistance Program grants to

the cities of Bluefield, Huntington, and Beckley.

Bluefield was awarded $1.79 million, Huntington received $1.93

million, and Beckley pulled in $489,883.

The monies will be used to modernize and upgrade low-rent public

housing developments.
"HUD continues to make every effort to improve the quality of life
in West Virginia," said Rahall. "These grants are just another

example of their commitment to continued growth."
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